
9. APPOINTMENT OF A LAY MEMBER TO THE GOVERNANCE AND
RISK COMMITTEE - REPORT BY HEAD OF FINANCE AND PROPERTY
SERVICES

The Council considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Governance Manager to seek the appointment of a lay member to the
Governance and Risk Committee

It was recommended that the Council appoints the preferred candidate,
Robert Armstrong, as lay member of the Governance and Risk
Committee.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report


